

2019-2023 TTC Multi-Year Accessibility Plan

TTC Board Decision

The TTC Board, at its meeting on May 8, 2019 adopted the following:

It is recommended that the Board:

- 1. Approve the 2019-2023 TTC Multi-Year Accessibility Plan included in Attachment 2 of this report;
- 2. Note that TTC staff will report back annually on progress to achieve the accessibility improvement objectives included in the *Multi-Year Accessibility Plan*, in support of the TTC's *Corporate Plan*; and
- 3. Note that the report fulfills provincially-legislated Multi-Year Accessibility Plan requirements set out in the *Integrated Accessibility Standards Regulation* (IASR) of the *Accessibility for Ontarians with Disabilities Act, 2005* (AODA).

Advice and Other Information

The TTC Board also adopted the following member motion:

- 1. Direct TTC staff to report back on the contract between Loblaws and Metrolinx, specifically related to the exclusivity terms contained within the agreement.
- 2. Direct TTC staff to report back to the June 12, 2019 meeting on strategies and options to fill the gap in PRESTO fare media reseller locations.